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BISHOP UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

Regular Meeting +« June 19,2018 ¢ 6:30 pm

Carl Lind Board Room

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Board of Trustees of the Bishop Unified School District will hold a Public
Hearing at the regularly scheduled board meeting on June 19, 2018 to receive input
regarding the approval of the proposed 2018-2019 Budget.

A copy of the Proposed Budget and the LCAP is available for review at the District
Office, 656 Pine Street, Bishop, CA 93514

Posted 6.5.18



